St. Petroville Church Childrew’s Choir
Registration Form

Choir Member Name: Grade:
Additional Choir Member: Grade:
Additional Choir Member: Grade:

Parent/Guardian Names:
Parent E-mail Address(es) checked regularly (choir announcements are sent

by e-mail):
Parent/Guardian Cell Phone:

Parent/Guardian Cell Phone:

Parent volunteers are needed to assist in the classroom during rehearsals. Are
you able to help in this way?  Yes: No:
You have my permission to print my child(ren)’s picture in the church bulletin
and/or church website (group photos may appear in the bulletin/website).
Yes: No:

Please list food allergies (in the event that food/treats are served):

Signed:

Please return this form to the school or parish office, or e-mail to
Eric Rasmussen, Director of Sacred Music.

rasmussene@stpetschurch.org



